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July 19, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:
On behalf of The Media Consortium, I am happy to provide a letter of support as a community partner for Northwestern University’s proposed News Testing and Innovation Laboratory. With its headquarters in Chicago, The Media Consortium is a network of the leading, national, independent media outlets in the country including magazines, web sites, television networks, radio, and film producers. Our mission is to amplify independent media’s voice, increase its collective clout, leverage current audiences and reach new ones and help organizations evolve for a 21st century media environment.  

While this is a critical and transformative moment for journalism, independent media organizations have scarce resources to engage in the full-throttle exploration of new journalism, distribution and community engagement platforms that can lead to long term impact and sustainability.  The Media Consortium is in the midst of its own Incubation and Innovation lab program to help members test new experiments and opportunities.  Working with Northwestern would strategically integrate with this focus and advance The Media Consortium’s long-term interest in supporting innovation in journalism and business models for our members.  The connections to the expertise, information, and potential testing opportunities that would come out of the Testing and Innovation Lab would be a valuable opportunity for this sector of independent media.  The Media Consortium could provide  Northwestern  with connections to a diversity of media organizations and audiences that might be served by new strategies and tools developed at Northwestern..

I am excited about the potential of Northwestern Testing Lab project and the collaboration opportunities it would make possible for The Media Consortium.  
Best,
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Tracy Van Slyke
Director, The Media Consortium
312-315-1127
tracy@themediaconsortium.com
www.themediaconsortium.org
